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March 14, 2017 

Re: Support Letter for Mr. Josef Hlousek 

Dear Palacky University Endowment Fund, 

It is a pleasure to write this letter in support of Mr. Josef Hlousek application to visit 
and work in our research group on the characterization of a new quantum light source. 

Mr. Hlousek is a member of Miroslav Jezek’s research group at Palacky University in 
Olomouc. They are experts in the characterization of non-classical light. We are 

developing a new nonclassical light source, quite different from previous ones. In 
providing funds for Mr. Hlousek travel and short visit with us we will be able to explain 
our new system, and instruct him on our spectroscopy techniques. We expect at the 

conclusion of his visit that he will have the capacity to continue studies on this new 
system back at the Palacky University, and that we will continue collaborations. 

Sincerely, 

  

Glenn Solomon
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